
+Please Remember in your prayers: 

Sick: Irma Buoro, Daniel Clarke, Warren Clarke, Eileen Ellery, Bourke Gibbons, Kerry Gibbons, Marcel 

Götz, Rose-Tariaz Haddad, Daniel Matesic, Phillip Nehme, Vic Ryan, David Sanders, John Sanders, Mary 

Strambio, Tony Strambio, Margaret Ward, Terry Webster and those infected with COVID-19.  
Recently Deceased: Terry Webster, Robert Moran, Peter Peitsos, Ray Etteridge, Mervyn Thompson, Craig 

Goodchild, Dick O’Reilly, Michael Smith, Jean Graham and all who have died from Covid-19. 

Anniversary: Addolorata Rega, Joanne Sestito, Les Best Sr, Ewelina Pietras, Joseph Fitch, George Turner, 

Mick Lawler, Ronald Moran, Remo Raffin Sick List - To include the name of your loved one on the 

sick list, please email: parishoffice.smgh@bigpond.com 
 

Anniversary List - If you would like your loved one’s name in the bulletin under anniversary, please 

email name and date/year of passing to: parishoffice.smgh@bigpond.com 

Altar Linen, Cleaning and Counting Rosters (although mainly not used this year) are due for renewal at the 

end of November. If you would like to serve (continue to serve) on any of these rosters please email: 

parishoffice.smgh@bigpond.com by 5 November. Thanks. 
 

Planned Giving Envelopes for 2021-2022 
New sets of envelopes for 2021-2022 are available. You can collect from the parish office on 

Wednesday or from the church when we reach 80% and open up for public Mass.  

Our parish relies on donations to cope financially. Please consider joining the planned giving 

program – if you’d like a set of envelopes please email parishoffice.smgh@bigpond.com 
 

 

First Holy Communion - Unfortunately, due to lockdown and other 

restrictions, there will not be sufficient time to prepare our children to receive their 

First Holy Communion this year. All going well we hope to celebrate First Holy 

Communion early next year. The preparation will begin mid-November this year. 
 

The Catholic Weekly is free due to COVID lockdown.  Check out the online Catholic Weekly 

If you can drop the bulletin into other parishioners’ letter boxes  

 please pick up some bulletins from the front of the church. 

 Please remember not all parishioners have access to the internet. 
 

Supporting our Parish - 

The parish is also incurring financial loss, yet the bills still need to be paid. 

Please think about how you can help. Special donations will be greatly appreciated. 
Please click on this link to Support Us or ring the parish office re making a donation 

Safeguarding our Parish 
Child sexual abuse is a crime. The appropriate people to deal with crimes are the police. 

If you, or anyone you know, have been abused, please contact the police. 

Alternatively, you can contact the Safeguarding Office at 93905810 or  

Email: safeguardingenquiries@sydneycatholic.org. The Archdiocese has a legal obligation to 

report crimes to the police. St Mary’s Safeguarding Officer: Veronica Dening - 0407 231 262 

There is a folder of Safeguarding information available in the church – parishioners are welcome to view. 
 

St Mary’s Primary School 
Ph: 9727 0000 

Principal: Monica Palmer 

www.stmgeorgeshall.catholic.edu.au 

https://www.facebook.com/stmgeorgeshall/ 

 

 

 

 

Reflection 
The Lord reveals His thoughts to those who 

are diligent about reading the Word. 

 

  

Catholic Parish of 

St Mary Queen of Heaven, 

 Georges Hall 
Parish Priest: Fr. Lawrence Cauchi 

 
 

15 Georges Cres, Georges Hall 

Ph: 9727 3759 

www.smgh.org.au 

parishoffice.smgh@bigpond.com 

Office hours: Wed: 9.30am-4.00pm 

Facebook:  fb.me/smgh2 

Streaming: https://cutt.ly/StMarys 

Sunday Masses: 
Saturday Vigil: 5pm 

Sunday: 8 & 10am, 5pm 
  

Weekday Masses: 
Tuesday: 6pm 

Preceded by Rosary/Novena – 5.30pm 

Wednesday - Friday: 9am 
Preceded by Rosary -8.45am 

 
 

Vietnamese 
Masses: 

Sat. Vigil: 6.30pm 

Sunday: 3pm 
 

 
 

Reconciliation:  
Saturday 4-4.30 pm  
or by appointment 

 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sunday 17 October 2021 

 

 

Month of October - Rosary 
The month of October is dedicated to the Holy Rosary. 

The prayers of the Rosary come from such excellent sources — 

from Jesus Himself, from inspired Scripture, and from the Church 

— it is not surprising that the Rosary is so powerful 

Free Rosary beads and Rosary prayer cards are available – 

if you need some, please email parishoffice.smgh@bigpond.com 

 

 

Please pray for guidance for the Plenary Council members. 

 
 

Confirmation 2021 – 

We hope to celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation on Sat. 13 November. 

Parents/carers are asked to attend a meeting on 

Wed 20 or Thurs 21 Oct. 7pm at the church. 

Only those who have received double Covid-19 Vaccination may attend. 
 

 
 

Covid Restrictions  
We hope to have public masses when we reach the 80% vaccination threshold 

and have been given the go ahead. 

We hope this will be soon so please keep an eye on the parish website. 

You are strongly encouraged to get vaccinated 

for your own sake and for the very vulnerable (elderly and young children) 
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